
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                              Friday 29th September 
2023 

 
               
 

A big thank you to our parents/carers for supporting your children’s learning journey 

at home. We have been absolutely blown away by the level of engagement. It is so  

heartwarming to hear the children talking about doing their numbers, sounds and 

stories at home. What a fantastic start to your child’s education!  

 

While homework only goes out once per week, we ask that you send your child’s book bag in every day. 

Having their book bag in school means that they have somewhere to put letters they are given, pictures 

that they draw and certificates/prizes that they earn.  

 

 

 

 

Our Religious Education topic this half term is ‘Friendship’. We have been exploring friendship through 

our Baby Born Bear. During RE, our class discussions centre around scenarios presented by our Baby 

Born Bear. In one such scenario, Bear wanted to play with the blocks but his/her friends wanted to draw 

a picture. The children’s problem-solving skills were evident as they suggested resolutions such as Bear 

and friends drawing pictures of what they would like to build or first building before drawing what they had 

built! We talked about how difficult compromise can be sometimes together with how important it is to 

building friendship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can follow your child’s learning journey on twitter @stannestanleyf2  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

                                     Mrs Bell 

    Miss Murphy 


